April 25, 2007

Dear Ms. Johnston,

We are writing requesting permission for James T. Alton’s 

S.E.A.L.S. (Students Exhibiting Awesome Leadership Skills) to go to Kings Island on June 1, 2007.  Travel arrangements were coordinated through Miller Transportation in Louisville.  

Thank you for considering our request.

Respectfully yours,

Tamira A. Pinson

Sandra J. Greenwood

Recommend approval  ______________________________

                                      Jama P. Bennett, principal

